
 

 

Newsletter Issue 7    March 2018 

St Laurence Church Infant School 

 

Science and  

Technology Week 

5—8 March 2018 

Thank you to all the parents and community members who came into 

school to work with the children.   You made the week really exciting,  

interesting, informative, inspirational  and enormous fun!      



Wednesday 14 March 

PTA meeting    7pm 

 

Thursday 29 March 

Easter Service at St Laurence Church 

Parents/carers are most welcome to walk with 

us to St Laurence Church and join us for the 

service. 

Break up for Easter holiday 

 

Monday 16 April 

Back to school 
 

Thursday 3 May 

Local elections—school closed  
 

Monday 7 May 

Bank holiday—school closed 

 

Wednesday 9 May 

PTA meeting    7pm 

 

Monday 14 May 

Class photographs 

 

Friday 25 May 

PTA Cake Bake 

 

Monday 28 May to Friday 1 June 

Half term holiday 

Up coming dates  

Helping Others 
On Friday 23 March we will be taking part in Sports Relief.  We will be walking  

around Victoria Park to add our steps to the millions of steps being done to raise 

money for Sports Relief.  Could the children please wear sports clothes and  

trainers and bring a donation to help the fantastic work Sports Relief does. You 

are welcome to join us—details to follow.    

 

We collected money for the QE Hospital after the Nativities at Christmas and raised an  

impressive £443.55.   Thank you to everyone who donated.  

Easter Celebration Week           Monday 26 March - Thursday 29 March 2018 

Easter is a very important time of the year for us.  As well as the Easter activities in the  

classrooms during the week, we will also have the following: 

 

A Decorate an Egg Competition - entries may be brought into school on  

Monday 26, Tuesday 27 or Wednesday 28 March, labelled with the child’s 

name and class.  Pre-school, junior and adult entries are welcome!  Judging 

will take place after school on Wednesday 28 March for each age group and 

winners will be announced at the Easter Service on Thursday 29 March. 

 

Easter bonnets – bonnets may be brought into school on the morning  

of Thursday 29 March.  The children will be wearing their bonnets as  

we walk to Church (weather permitting) so please ensure your child will  

be able to walk safely whilst wearing their bonnet.  Parents are most  

welcome to accompany us to the Church and join us for the Service.  
 

 

Many thanks to the PTA for providing the prizes for the Decorate an Egg competition and the 

Easter Eggs which the children will receive at Church.  The PTA have also organised a Name the 

Cuddly Toy competition for each year group.  


